
SAN JOAQUIN VALLEY 
UNIFIED AIR POLLUTION CONTROL DISTRICT 

 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON THE PROPOSED 2007 OZONE PLAN 

FOR THE SAN JOAQUIN VALLEY AIR BASIN 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public hearing will be held on April 30, 2007, 11:00 a.m., 
or as soon thereafter as may be heard, at 1990 East Gettysburg Ave., Fresno, California.  
The public hearing may also be attended through video teleconferencing at 2700 “M” Street, 
Suite 275, Bakersfield, California and at 4800 Enterprise Way, Modesto, California.  At said 
hearing, the Governing Board of the San Joaquin Valley Unified Air Pollution Control District 
(SJVUAPCD or District) will consider adopting a plan affecting the counties of Fresno, Kern, 
Kings, Madera, Merced, San Joaquin, Stanislaus, and Tulare.  The following action will be 
considered at said hearing: 
 

Adopt the Proposed 2007 Ozone Plan 
 
NOTICE IS FURTHER GIVEN that the adopted 2007 Ozone Plan will be submitted through 
the California Air Resources Board to the United States Environmental Protection Agency for 
incorporation as part of the California State Implementation Plan (SIP). Said proposed action 
would constitute a SIP revision. 
 
NOTICE IS FURTHER GIVEN that all interested persons desiring to be heard or to present 
evidence on said matters may appear at said hearing.  Interested persons may view the 
proposed plan at the District offices at 1990 East Gettysburg Avenue in Fresno, 2700 “M” 
Street in Bakersfield, and 4800 Enterprise Way in Modesto, as well as on-line at 
 

www.valleyair.org/workshops/public_workshops_idx.htm 
 
You can also receive news for this plan via e-mail by subscribing to the District’s email 
notification list at: 
 

www.valleyair.org/lists/list.htm 
 
Copies of the Proposed 2007 Ozone Plan and related documents will be made available on 
and after March 8, 2007.  To obtain copies of the documents, please call (559) 230-5800, or 
FAX your request to Diane Falcon at (559) 230-6064.  Comments on the proposed plan 
should be addressed to Jessica Hafer, SJVUAPCD, 1990 East Gettysburg Ave., Fresno, CA 
93726 and must be received by April 6, 2007 by 5:00 p.m. For additional information on the 
proposed plan, contact Jessica Hafer by email at jessica.hafer@valleyair.org or by phone at 
(559) 230-5800. 


